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AWARENESS TO THE STUDENTS 

New Drugs in Schools 

Teachers/Parents should know about this drug 

  

   This is a new drug known as “STRAWBERRY QUICK”. It is 

imperative that we are cognizant of the threat that lies here, 

   There is a type of crystal meth going around that looks like 

STRAWBERRY POP ROCKS (The candy that sizzles and pops in your 

mouth). It smells like strawberry and its being handed out to kids in 

schoolyards.  They are calling it “STRAWBERRY METHor STRAWBERRY 

QUICK” 

   Kids are ingesting this thinking that it is a candy and being 

rushed off to the hospitals in dire conditions. It also comes in chocolate, 

peanut butter, cola, cherry, grape and orange. 

   PLEASE INSTRUCT your children not to accept candy from 

strangers and even not to accept a candy that looks like this from a friend. 

  




